
 

 

  
5th July 2019 

 

The children thoroughly enjoyed their ‘Mountain 

Monkey’ experience last week. It was wonderful to see 

so many children of all ages climb the wall with 

confidence and a have- a go, even some showing 

determination to reach the top.  

 
A range of activities included Bushcraft skills – toasting the marsh mellows was a 

highlight! Plus orienteering, archery. 

 

 

 



 

 

  
Sports day finally took place! The children thoroughly enjoyed all the 

races and thanks are expressed to the staff for ensuring the children 

remained hydrated with water and ice pops! Congratulations to 

Chisnall who were the winning team. Thank you also to all the 

family and friends that came along, participated and supported the 

children at both of these very successful events! 

 

 

 

 

 

Coppull St John’s Talent show 

I am sure you will agree we have amazing, talented children here in our school. We were 

entertained throughout the evening by many acts which the children had choreographed 

themselves! Congratulations to the 2019 Talent show winners, The fabulous magician, 

Oscar, the terrific singing trio Fletcher, Elliot and Archie, the wonderful song, Tightrope’ from 

duo Alice and Lily and beautiful singing from Millie.  

 

PTFA 

Our thanks are extended to the members of the PTFA once again for providing the 

refreshments during all the recent events that have taken place.  If you would like to join 

the active and very committed team please come along to their next meeting on Monday 

15th July at 6.30pm. They will be supporting the school disco on Thursday 18th July. 

 

Sporting updates 

A huge well done to our Year 5 and 6, who took part in the athletics 

competition last week. They were silver medal winners! Very well done to 

Teegan, Luke, Finley, Reuben, Tom, Ellis, Lily, Madison, Isabella and  

Declan 

 

 

Library and reading books 

Please can any outstanding library and reading books be returned to the school library by 

Wednesday 10th July.  

 

Cathedral visit 

As part of the year 6 leaver’s celebration, year 6 from across Lancashire schools are invited 

to Blackburn Cathedral on Tuesday 9th July for a morning service.  

 

Worship  

Our worship on Thursday 11th July will be in church. All children will have the opportunity to 

participate in a Holy Communion service where children will receive a blessing or 

communion if confirmed. Please can all children come straight to St John’s church and 



 

 

they will be registered there by their teachers. If any parents are able to stay and assist the 

walk back to school, this would be very much appreciated. 

 

‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ 

Rehearsals and prop making are well underway for the end of term 

performance from class 4 children. ‘Pirates of the Curry Bean’ takes place in 

the school hall on Tuesday 16th July from 6pm. Tickets will be available from 

early next week. Separate details to follow. 

 

Here is what is taking place at your local library… 

SCART Club at Coppull Library 

Earn your Culture sticker and learn some Spanish words and about Spanish culture with 

local author Priya Thomas Saturday 3rd August 11am – 12pm 

Try yoga with your family and earn your Active sticker. Karen from Gemini Yoga will 

involve all the family in this fun taster session Thursday 8th August 12pm – 12.45pm. 

Booking essential – limited places 

Local author Don Conlon will be on hand to help you achieve your Science sticker with a 

mix of space poetry and moon fun Tuesday 13th August 2pm – 2.45pm 

Rise to our Lego building challenge or design your own amazing board game and get 

your Technology sticker Friday 23rd August 2pm – 3pm 

Fancy some reading fun? Listen to a funny book or find out some awesome facts and win 

your Reading sticker Friday 30th August 2pm – 3pm 

 

Event  Day  

Year 6 visiting Blackburn Cathedral  Tuesday 9th July 10am 

Eucharist at St John’s Church  Thursday 11th July at 9am  

Class 4 performance  Tuesday 16th July  at 6pm  

End of term disco – PTFA event  Thursday 18th July 5.30 – 7 p.m. 

Class 3 Trip – Ribchester Roman 

Museum  

Friday 19th July 9.00 a.m. 

Year 6 Leavers’ Trip Monday 22nd July 

Leavers service in church  Tuesday 23rd July at 9.00am 
 

 

 


